

Newsletter



7th September 2018

Dates

Friday 19th October last day of half term

Nursery reopens **Tuesday** 30th October

Lunchtime

Lunch bags are not refrigerated so you may wish to include a cool pack in them, if we are lucky enough to have any warmer weather.

Please cut grapes and tomatoes lengthwise in half if sending in packed lunches.





Drinks are provided at nursery, so you do not need to include them in their packed lunch.





Learning Journal Book

In the porch, and in the Rainbow room there is a black scrap book style book which we call our Learning Journal Book. Each week we put photographs in to show you what the children have been doing and learning. Please feel free to look through when you bring your child into nursery, or before you leave.



Learning at Nursery next week

Next week we will be supporting the children to get to know the nursery, inside and outside. They will also be getting used to the nursery routine, getting to know the names of the other children in their group and the teachers' names. They will probably be tired by the end of the week!

Library books

Each <u>Wednesday</u> (for older children please note change of day) your child will be bringing home a library book for you to read with them at home. Please make sure they bring it to nursery each **Wednesday** as that is the day that they will change it.



Nose Blowing

At this time of year many children have colds - and runny noses seem to last for days. At nursery, colds can very easily pass between children, especially when they are not wiping their noses! It is not really practical for children to carry round their own individual packet of tissues, so we are requesting that every family donate one box of tissues. We will position these around the nursery so children can independently access them.

